
Mr D Briskey MP  
Member for Cleveland 
PO Box 795 
Cleveland  Qld  4163 
 
 
Dear Mr Briskey 
 
I refer to the petition lodged in the Legislative Assembly Office on 3 September 2002 about traffic 
volumes and noise on Delancey, Russell and Wellington Streets in Cleveland. 
 
These roads are not state-controlled and the Department of Main Roads has no responsibility for the 
issue raised. 
 
I have forwarded a copy of your correspondence to Councillor D Seccombe, Mayor of Redland Shire 
Council, for consideration and reply direct.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 Original signed 2.10.02 
 
Steve Bredhauer 
Minister for Transport 
and Minister for Main Roads 
Member for Cook 
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Councillor D Seccombe   
Mayor 
Redland Shire Council 
PO Box 21 
Cleveland  Qld  4163 
 
 
Dear Mr Seccombe 
 
I refer to a petition lodged in the Legislative Assembly Office on 3 September 2002 about traffic 
volumes and noise on Delancey, Russell and Wellington Streets in Cleveland. 
 
As this matter is council’s responsibility, I have enclosed a copy of the relevant correspondence for 
your consideration and reply direct. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Steve Bredhauer 
Minister for Transport 
and Minister for Main Roads 
Member for Cook 
 
 


